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T H A I L A N D  O M B U D S M A N  N E W S  

 

IOI Asian Region’s Joint Press Statement 2023 
 

The IOI Asian Regional President and Chief Ombudsman of Thailand, Mr. Somsak 
Suwansujarit along with 10 IOI Asian member institutions issued a joint press statement on  
July 12th, 2023. The statement demonstrated their collective dedication to bolster the 
performance capacity of member institutions with the aim of benefiting the rights of citizens in 
each country. 

At the Press Conference, the key figures: the IOI Asian Regional President,  
Mr. Somsak Suwansujarit, the IOI President, Mr. Chris Field PSM alongside the IOI Asian Regional 
Director and the Ombudsman of the Sindh Province, Mr. Ajaz Ali Khan expressed their great 
pleasure with the strengthened ties among the member institutions in the region. Besides, they 
also emphasized the significance of this regional gathering in fostering closer relations between the 
IOI and its Asian member institutions. 
 

   
 

The joint press statement received a united endorsement from the attending 
members, underscoring the achievements of the event in further enhancing cooperation 
between the IOI and Asian member institutions, focusing on addressing maladministration, 
protecting citizens' rights and freedoms, and strengthening good governance to elevate the 
Ombudsman’s performance through the promotion of the Venice Principles and the UN 
Resolution on Ombudsman institutions. 

For further information see: Joint Press Statement 
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